
        

 

 

THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP – SECOND SESSION 

A REPORT ON – HINDI DIVAS 

Hindi Divas, an important day for the Hindi language, was celebrated on 14th September, 2023 

by the Junior School of the Second Session in the Lorna Roberts Hall.  

The main objective of observing this day was to promote the significance of the Hindi language 

and encourage its use among children. Recognizing the importance of this day, it is essential for 

us to embrace Hindi as our mother tongue and provide support for its preservation and 

enrichment. This ensures the preservation and prosperity of our culture and language. 

The celebration commenced with a heartfelt prayer 

delivered by our respected headmistress, Ms. Mayura 

Barsay invoking the blessings for the success and 

growth of the Hindi language in our institution. Her 

words set the tone for the rest of the program. 

 

 

The choir performed a melodious Hindi song that 

resonated with the audience. The enchanting 

harmonies and lyrics in Hindi truly showcased the 

beauty of our language. 

 

 

Adding a touch of creativity and humour to the event were the students of class 1 who 

presented an engaging skit. This was followed by the students of classes 4 and 5 who 

presented a skit that highlighted the importance of Hindi in everyday life and brought smiles to 

everyone's faces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Two students of class 3 presented a heart-warming Hindi 

poem, capturing the essence of our culture and heritage. 

Their eloquent recitation left a lasting impression on the 

audience.  

 

 

 

Lastly, a class 5 student delivered a thought-provoking 

speech on the significance of Hindi Divas and the 

importance of preserving our mother tongue. His words 

resonated with everyone in attendance, emphasizing the 

need to embrace and cherish the Hindi language. 

 

 

The entire programme was conducted by some of the students of 

class 5. The program ended with 

the Vote of thanks and the singing 

of the National Anthem. 

     

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to our 

parents for taking the time out of their busy schedules to 

join us in commemorating the Hindi Language. Your 

presence was a source of encouragement and motivation 

for our students. 

    

   In conclusion, The Hindi Divas was a resounding success, thanks to the collective efforts of 

our teachers, students, and staff. It was a day that not only celebrated the Hindi language but 

also showcased the unity and dedication within our school community. Let us continue to 

cherish and promote the   beauty of Hindi in our lives.  Jai   Hind! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Amrish Kaur 

Assistant Teacher- Hindi 

Second Session 


